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TON/GWE 

 

17 March 2023 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer  

 

RE: Duke of Edingburgh – Gold Expedition  

 

I am now in a position to inform you of the new proposed expedition schedule for the Duke of 

Edingburugh programme. It has been difficult at this late stage in the academic year to find dates that 

work with the busy calendar here at Northampton school for boys and that of BXM expedition 

commitments. However, I am pleased to publish the agreed programme as per details below: 

 

Practice Gold Expedition   

Location: Black Mountains    

Date: 19th – 22nd April 2023    

 

Qualifying Gold Expedition  

Location: South Wales   

Date: 22nd – 26th June 2023   

 

I am really pleased that we have been able to rearrange, and I hope you understand why the expedition 

last weekend had to be cancelled. More details about the forthcoming expeditions will be sent out as 

soon as possible.  

 

If you need any more information, please email toneill@nsb.northants.sch.uk 

 

Your sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs T O’Neill 

Head of Geography 

Duke of Edinburgh Manager 
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